
MARCH 18, 2020  ~  12:15 PM


Based on the information known now, 
we are taking the safety and well-being 
of our employees, clients, community 

into consideration as we decide to 
close the shops until further notice. 


Please watch our facebook  page and 
websites for updates. 


We would rather err on the side of 
caution in this situation. 


We are in this together!

Be kind, be safe, be well.


-Matt & Cathy Thrash-
Thrash’s Tattoo 

& Wild Idea Tattoo and Piercing


